
Dear Parents of 800m runners, 
 
RE: Grade 4/5 Track and Field – Tuesday, June 4 
 
Your child will be participating in the 800m event at the Grade 4/5 Track and Field Meet on Tuesday, June 4, 
at Rotary Stadium. Due to scheduling conflicts with school drop offs, busing has become a challenge. With a 
very packed track meet students involved in the 800m event will need to make parental arrangements to meet 
Ms. Miettinen at Rotary Stadium by the marshaling tent on the infield at the finish line at 8:45am with the 
800m event starting at 9:00am. They will be bussed back with the other students at the end of the meet.  

Track Events Schedule 
The order of track events will be Grade 4 girls, Grade 4 boys, Grade 5 girls, 
and Grade 5 boys. 

 
9:00am 800 meters 

 
Please feel free to stay and cheer on our team. If you are at the meet and plan on taking your child 
home, please sign out with the classroom teacher before leaving. Otherwise, all students are to take 
the bus back to the school for dismissal. If you have any questions regarding the track meet, please feel 
free to contact me at Swift Elementary School at (604) 853 – 7730. 
 
Yours truly, 
Ms. Miettinen 
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